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From: Desmond Marshall [mailto:xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx] On Behalf Of BUS: Archives
Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2017 12:26 p.m.
To: Michael Check
Cc: Travis Wood (xxxxxx.x.xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx)
Subject: RE: South Karori road car bridges acros south Karori stream

Hi guys,
I have checked all permits for these addresses, plus the footpaths and accesses files relating to South Karori
Road, plus the subdivision files, but I can’t find any other plans for the bridges across the stream.
The land from 76-92 South Karori Road appears to all have been developed by a Mr Rabone in the 1950’s, and
the bridges pre-date the dwellings.
Sorry I can’t be of any help.
Regards,
Des

Desmond Marshall
Archivist | Business Info & Technology | Wellington City Council
P 04 801 2095
E xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx  | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.
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From: Michael Check [mailto:xxxxxxx.xxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xx.xx] 
Sent: Friday, 24 March 2017 10:47 a.m.
To: BUS: Archives
Cc: Travis Wood (xxxxxx.x.xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx )
Subject: South Karori road car bridges acros south Karori stream

Please note we are doing some work on the bridges at the following properties is it possible to get some as built plans of the
bridges if there are any available.
We are particularly interested in the foundations of the bridges
Thank you.
The addresses are:
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46 South Karor Road
52 South Karor Road
76.78 Soulh Karori Road
80.84 South Karori Road
86 South Karor Road
88 South Karor Road
90-92 South Karori Road
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